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SATHA  chapter  is  currently  organizing  4th  Invention  to  Innovation  Summit  KP,
2018 on 22 and 23 November, 2018. It’s an annual event to exhibit industry driven
ideas, products and technologies. It provides a great opportunity to network with
innovation leaders, find commercial partners, promote technology and link your
ideas to stakeholders. The Summit has country wide coverage as organized in four
provinces of Pakistan every year. The summit is organized jointly by three helix
actors and by design creates a sense of collaboration in the society for science,
technology and innovation.



SATHA  Innovation  awards  was  held  on  November  22,  2018  in  City  University
Peshawar, Pakistan. The Universities of KP Province of Pakistan, Industrial sector
and civil  service officers participated in SATHA innovation Awards. The winners
were from industry, academic and social sector. 




